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NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETING

THE INTENT OF THIS WORKSHOP IS TO CONTINUE COMMUNITY DISCUSSIONS
CONCERNING THE US ROUTE 1 CORRIDOR STUDY

The meeting will be held at:

LINCOLN AKERMAN SCHOOL
8§ EXETER ROAD
HAMPTON FALLS, NH
THURSDAY, JULY 15,2021
6:30 PM

The purpose of this corridor study is to identify potential transportation solutions aimed at
addressing congestion and safety along Route ! in Hampton Falls. This second of three planned
public meetings will focus on potential alternative sofutions.

Through an informal workshop type format, citizens and public officials will have an opportunity
to ask questions and share their thoughts regarding potential solutions to ensure that the project
decisions meet public transportation needs and community goals and protect and enhance the
environment. Accordingly, NHDOT assures that this project will be administered according to
the requirements of Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and all related statutes to ensure
nondiscrimination,

Any ndividuals needing assistance or auxiliary communication equipment due to sensory
mpairment or other disability, should contact the Bureau of Right-of-Way, NHDOT,
PO Box 483, Concord, New Hampshire 03302-0483 - TDD Access Relay NH 1-800-735-2964.
Notification for the need of assistance should be made at the earliest convenience.

THE PUBLIC IS INVITED AND ENCOURAGED TO PARTICIPATE

For information visit the NHDOT s Project Website:
https:/rwww.nh.gov/dot/projectsthamptonfalls 296 1 0/index him

HAMPTON FALLS
29610




